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3rd October 2006 

Dear Colleague

Children’s Services, Eastern Area Management Team

As you will now be aware, the Area Management Team for Children's Services in the Eastern area is now in place.  We would like to invite you to meet the new team and hear about the future vision and plans that will be put in place over the coming months to help meet children's needs in the area.

It is therefore proposed to hold a meeting at Caister High School on Wednesday 1st November 2006, 4 – 6pm.  There will be a presentation by the new team to illustrate the new structure and plans, followed by an opportunity to share thoughts and ideas in more focused groups. This invitation is extended to all Headteachers, partner organisations in both the voluntary and statutory sector, and colleagues from each of the Children’s Services teams in our area. We therefore hope to have a good cross-section of those involved in work with children and young people to ensure a wide and varied debate.

The size of the venue does not place a limitation on numbers, therefore please feel free to invite colleagues, listing numbers on the reply slip.

We look forward to seeing you on 1st November.

Yours sincerely

Ray Leeke

Area Director – East


Children’s Services, Eastern Area Management Team

Introduction Evening, Wednesday 1st November 2006, 4 – 6pm

	Name:                                                                                                                                          
	

	Organisation:
	

	No. attending:
	


Please return to Emma Hurren, Children’s Services, 22 Euston Road, Great Yarmouth, NR30 1EA or email emma.hurren@norfolk.gov.uk, by Friday 20th October. 

